

From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 December 2014 18:00
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

[bookmark: _GoBack]Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:59 PM on 09 Dec 2014 from Mrs Alison Herbert.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Alison Herbert

	Email:
	

	Address:
	25 Cotswold Close, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5QP



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Bob Neville, I am writing in full support of this application. I have been a neighbour of the Taylor's for most of my life and am now living in Sibford Ferris. I have never experienced any disturbance or inconvenience related to the equestrian site and having been a rider in the past and used the course myself, I think it is a wonderful, well run business to have in our area. Surely local businesses like the village shop, pubs, B&B's etc. can only benefit from it. Walking and driving around the village, I have never noticed an increase in traffic or noise. The events are so well planned and competitors arrive and depart throughout the day causing minimal traffic disturbances. We live in very rural and equestrian based area and I think it is fantastic that the course is on our doorstep. I feel that it is open for everyone and anyone to enjoy and spectators are always welcome. I sincerely hope that the planning request is accepted and this is something that we can all continue to enjoy. Regards Alison and Carl Herbert



